
Minutes of G.K.A. Committee Meeting

of September 18th 1995

Present :Jon H., Robert, Thea, Chris, Jon G., Dave R., Julian,
Scott, Paul B., Hughie. Ginnie.
'l . The minutes of the last meeting were approved.

2. Paul Bullough from Phoenix is now the 2nd Division League
Officer.

I l , i lattarc ericinn'

Citv Soort Course - This will be ooinq to Kites as Citv had the last
cn6. dave Rogers is the contactl

Development Officer - This post is still vacant and desperately
needs fillino.

4. Equipment - Hughie made the point that the equipment at
lmpington must be returned by 29th September.

3 sets ol equipment have been borrowed from Norwlch. The 2 full
size posts will stored at Kelsey Kenidge.

There has been a oreat deal of confusion over missino
balls....Originally ail clubs had 2 balls from the C.K.A. 

-Every 
club

needs to write down a list of assets to avoid any further confusion.

Thea has organised the shipping of equipment from Holland.This
will cost 825b and be divided by-the nuniber of posts being brought
ovet.
She will keep them until they are collected.
2 extra balls will be bought for lmpington from Holland financed by
U.K.A.

5. Refereeing lssues - 20 people attended the refereeing course,
ihanks go especiaiiy io Thea anci Hughie. ii was thought that initialiy
a good way in for new rets. would be at club training practices.
There were a number of Kites who have shown an inierest in going
on a course, so perhaps another one may be arranged during the
Universitv term.
A discusibn followed on devising a fair refereeing policy,
incorporating all the clubs, but a'iso acknowledgiig thai 6ome clubs



wouid have many more experienced players than others.
Unfortunately the matter was not resolved and will be brought up at
the next meeting.

6. B.K.A. affiliation - Clubs that paid €5 tor temp. membership this
year need only pay an extra €5.
It was aoreed that onlv the teams in the too leaoue would affiliate.
In the firit year it wouid cost 81 0 per club AnO e?O per team and in
the second vear it would oo uD to €80 oer team.
Robert madb the point th;t the cost miy put teams off being
promoted. lt was felt though that if clubs knew the cost in advance it
would be O.K.

7. Youth Development - Scott has been hard at work organising a
training day for primary school children which is taking place at
lmpington on Sat.23rd Sept.
lf anyone is free to help it would be greatly appreciated. We still
need more contacts with secondarv school teachers.

8. News from Holland - The recent trip to Holland was a great
success. Many thanks to Hughie for all the organisation. " lt was a
bit of a result!"
A couple of the clubs may come over to us next year.

Max Buttinger has got 2 teams coming over from Friesland, that
may arrive on 24th October. The possibility ot booking a University
slot at K.K is being looked into and on the Wednesday it may be
possible to have a slot at either lmpington or C.R.C.

9. The League will be starting on Monday 9th October.

10. As a result of the County Squad's training and championships, a
profit of 820 was made subject to the sale of 5 county squad t-shirts
to the C.K.A.

Date of the next meetino - 16th Oct Tpm,Milton Arms.
The meeting after that -20th Nov Tprir Milton Arms.

The meeting closed at B.45pm.


